
March 30, 2021

I am strongly opposed to HB1171.

The language of the bill is very broad.

This legislation will make Maryland a haven for
all those with evil in their hearts towards
reproductive rights. Many that deserve justice
will be harmed by those that only have their
own preservation at heart.

I urge you to deny passage of this bill and
protect the rights of innocent persons whom
will be harmed by this law if it should pass.

Sincerely,

Brad Utpadel


